
 

                                                           

 

 

BENEFIT ME 

Please join us on Tuesday, 

April 17th for our Open 

Enrollment Benefits Fair! 

SPECIAL EDITION  

April 6, 2018 

CONTRACT INFORMATION 

Teacher contracts will be issued on 

Wednesday, April 11th at school sites.  

Because the Arizona legislature has not 

yet determined the District’s level of 

funding for the 2018-2019 fiscal year,  

contracts will contain contingency language 

stating that the Governing Board reserves 

the right to increase each teacher’s base 

salary following such legislative 

determination. 
 

Each contract will contain a cover sheet 

that will include the current year’s base 

salary (FY18), and the current year’s 

Proposition 301 funding (FY18).  Any 

increase will be written as TBD.  Updated, 

accurate cover sheets will be provided to 

all certified staff this summer.  We 

apologize for not having more specific 

figures or information available at this time.  
 

Please remember that when you sign out 

your contract, you have 15 business days 

to return your signed contract to your site 

principal.  If you have any questions or 

concerns about your contract, please do 

not hesitate to contact District 

administration. 

PROP 202 DISTRIBUTION 
Funds from Proposition 202, the Indian 

Gaming and Self-Reliance Act, will be paid 

to teachers in the final paycheck in May.  

This second distribution for the 2017-2018 

school year will be in the amount of 

$195.00. 

STATE TESTING: WE GOT THIS! 
This week Flowing Wells students across 

the District were eager and prepared to 

tackle state testing with determination to 

do their very best.  Thank you to everyone 

for your hard work this year preparing our 

students to “show what they know.”  Our 

students would not be successful without 

your important work planning lessons, 

teaching, re-teaching, and providing 

students with support, guidance, and 

encouragement.  Kudos, Flowing Wells! 


